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Friday 23rd May 2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We have reached the end of Summer 1 half term, only one more term left until the 

start of another academic year.  This has once again been a busy week and we thank 

you for your support. This week, we began by thinking about God’s commandment of 

loving one another. We reflected together upon how when we love each other, we 

share the hope of God with others.  

Our Summer raffle will take place this afternoon during assembly and we will contact 

the lucky winners. Thank you for your support with this.   
 

We finish school today and return on Monday 9th June and hope you all have a lovely 

break together. 
 

We are looking forward to celebrating with our First Holy Communion children as they 
celebrate this sacrament at church tomorrow at 11.00am. We will be celebrating this 
as a whole school on Tuesday 10th June with the children and their families (at 9.15am 
in our infant hall).  
 

After the half term break we will be collecting toiletries e.g. soap, shampoo, shower 

gel, toothpaste etc. which will be donated to Asylum Link as part of our School of 

Sanctuary work and Refugee week. 
 

Parish news: On Sunday 25th May there will be a Culture Day celebrating everyone’s 

culture in church, there will be an African meal and the church will be fundraising to 

send the young people to Lourdes, a suggested donation of £5 is asked for and all are 

welcome to attend. This will take place after Sunday mass.  

 

 

 
Reminders:  
 

• Y1 Phonics Screening Checks- will take place the week beginning 9th June. 

• Y4 Multiplication Checks, also during the week beginning 9th June.  

• Careers Day: 18th June (9.15-11.45): Please let us know if you are able to 
help in anyway by emailing us at careers@stannes1.com 

• Reception places- September 2025. We do still have places in our 
Reception class for September 2025, please contact the school office if you 
would like further information.  
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• Nursery places- September 2025. If you child is reaching three years old 
please contact the school office as we have places in our nursery class- 
mornings 8.45am-11.45am.  

• Breakfast Club: If you are able please continue to give us your donations for 
this service, this will help fund this provision. 
 

Thank you for your support and kindness  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 

 


